
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

SALEM COUNTY COURTHOUSE CLOSED FOR SECURITY DRILL FRIDAY AFTERNOON, OCT. 24 

 

On Friday, October 24, 2014, the Salem County Courthouse (92 Market Street, 

Salem) will be closed to the public beginning at 12:30 pm through 4:30 pm for a security 

drill.  The Fenwick Building (Finance window and Probation Division) (85 Market Street, 

Salem) also will be closed beginning at 12:30 pm.  The Finance window will re-open at 

3:30 pm for any filings and payments. Domestic violence restraining order applications 

will be handled through the local police departments and the State Police Barracks.  For 

any emergent matters during that time period, please contact the Superior Court 

Operations Division office at (856) 935-7510 ext. 8226 for further instructions. 

 

        Hon. Georgia M. Curio 
        Assignment Judge 
 

Dated:  October 14, 2014 


